
 

 

    A MESSAGE TO SACRAMENTO SCHOOL CHILDREN FROM A   

                     U.S. NAVY MORSE CODE INSTRUCTOR 

 

 

To the class: 

Hello everyone. This is CTR1 Sumrall and CTR1  Diederich  from 
Information Warfare Training Command Corry Station in Pensacola, 
FL.  We are Morse code instructors in the U. S. Navy.  We want to 
thank you Mr. Wyatt for your interest in Morse code.  It takes a well-
trained ear and sharp mind to translate Morse code.  We practice 
daily to keep our skills tuned for future missions.  Our students 
typically have two months to learn Morse code and then graduate our 
course.  They start from scratch, some students have never heard or 
know what Morse code is.  What does that mean for you? You can 
learn Morse just like our Navy Sailors, maybe faster!  In the U.S. Navy 
we don’t allow ourselves to use words like “can’t.”  Instead we find 
ways to make every mission a success.  Sometimes it is difficult but we 
persevere and complete our missions despite those difficulties.  There 
is nothing that can stop us and there is nothing that can stop you. 
Continue to work hard and there is nothing that you cannot 
achieve.  We thank you for your support, wish you the best, and good 
luck to you all. 

 


